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A workshop organized by NBEMS-PCI was held on 6th December 2023. As part of this 

workshop, an online training programme on CPR (Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation) 

awareness was conducted for all B. Pharm. students. The session was highly informative 

and beneficial, helping students understand the critical importance of CPR in emergency 

situations. 

Students learned essential life-saving skills, including how to recognize cardiac arrest, 

perform chest compressions effectively, and respond promptly in critical situations until 

professional medical help arrives. The webinar also emphasized the role of pharmacists 

and healthcare professionals in emergency care. 

The participants showed great enthusiasm and expressed a strong interest in attending 

similar practical and hands-on training sessions in the future. 
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